

CONSERVATION COMMISSION 70 EAST MAIN STREET NORTON, MASSACHUSETTS 02766-2320 (508) 285-0275

Norton Conservation Commission

Monday, May 15, 1995 7:30pm

RECEIVED

MAY 23 1995

Attendance

Jeff Houde, Mark Gaboury, Bob Medeiros, Julian Kadish, Dana Rappaneau NORTON TOWN CLERK

Minutes

Members reviewed the draft job advertisement for the position of Conservation Director. Julian Kadish made a motion, seconded by Bob Medeiros, to accept the draft with a resume submittal deadline of June 14, 1995. Approved. Bob Medeiros made a motion, seconded by Mark Gaboury, to fax the advertisement to MACC for publication in their newsletter if possible. Approved.

Members discussed hiring Kathy Romero on a consultant basis, after she leaves the position of Conservation Director, to work a few hours during the next few weeks to process applications until a replacement person is found. Ms. Romero said she would be glad to do that as long as the work does not create a conflict of interest and that she would check with the Ethics Commission for an opinion. Mark Gaboury made a motion, seconded by Bob Medeiros, to make arrangements to hire Ms. Romero on a consulting basis as long as a conflict of interest will not exist. Approved.